
From: Greg Wood
To: Valerie Hale
Subject: FW: EMA Vehicle
Date: Thursday, December 05, 2019 10:07:17 AM

Valerie,
 
Keep this for an attachment for the agenda when EMA requests the F150 in the budget.  They are
supposed to get with Chris or Mike and get it inputted into our system.
 
From: Nathan Brock [mailto:finance@cumberlandcountytn.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, December 05, 2019 9:57 AM
To: greg.wood@crossvilletn.gov
Cc: Emergency Management Planners <planners@cumberlandcountytn.gov>
Subject: EMA Vehicle
 
Mr. Wood,
 
Travis Cole with EMA asked that I confirm to you Cumberland County's commitment on the
purchase of a new pick-up for their department.
 
The County has appropriated an amount not to exceed $17,500.00 for the vehicle.  This
represents approximately one-half of the purchase price.  Also, my understanding is that the
vehicle will be purchased through a State of Tennessee purchasing contract.
 
Please let me know if you require any further information. 
 
Thank you,
 
Nathan
 
--
B. Nathan Brock,
Director of Finance
2 North Main Street; Suite 303
Crossville, Tennessee 38555
Phone: 931.484.8212
Fax:     931.484.2570
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